
JEROME COUNTY AIRPORT
MASTER PLAN UPDATE
The Jerome County Airport (JER) is conducting a Master Plan Update to plan future facilities and identify improvement 
alternatives. The project is scheduled for completion in 2023. This planning effort will update the existing 2012 Airport Layout Plan 
(ALP). Since 2012, demand at the Airport has changed, and with it, the need for increased runway length and a development area 
plan for new hangars, apron space, and amenities.  Visit jermasterplan.jub.com for current information.

Timeline:

Public Engagement
2021 - 2022

Analysis
2021 - 2023

Recommendations
2023

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
Tuesday, May 17 

anytime from 6:30-8:00 pm 
@

Precision Aviation
472 Highway 25, Hangar 20 at the Jerome County 

Airport, near the front entrance.

The master plan update process includes analyzing existing airport uses and facilities, 
forecasting future demands, and considering available land use options. The results of this 
analysis will produce short, intermediate, and long-term recommendations to the Airport 
and the Federal Aviation Authority (FAA).

Questions? Comments?
J-U-B ENGINEERS, Inc. is the engineer for the Jerome County Airport. 
Kent Atkin is the Project Manager for the Jerome County Airport Master Plan Update 
(208) 473-8164 |  katkin@jub.com
The Langdon Group, a subsidiary of J-U-B, assists with meeting facilitation and public involvement. 
Bryant Kuechle, The Langdon Group |  (208) 739-3048 | bk@langdongroupinc.com


